




 



Mandan Progress Organization  

Welcomes New Director 
Security First Bank welcomes Matt Schanandore as the new           

Executive Director of the Mandan Progress Organization.  

Schananadore was most recently the Assistant Manager at Fort 

Abraham Lincoln State Park.  

The Mandan Progress Organization hosts some of the largest      

community events in Mandan, including Buggies and Blues, the 

Fourth of July Parade and Art in the Park.  

Security First Bank is proud to help sponsor and volunteer our time at 

the great events the MPO makes possible and appreciates their   

economic and community contributions to the area.  

Congratulations, Matt! We look forward to working with you. 

 






